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April 30,1992

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Supplemental Response to
Stat on Blackout Rule
NRC TAC Nos. M68515, M68516, M68522, M68523
Nfl0_Rochet Noa. 50-454L455_aod 50 450L45L

Reference: March 14,1991 letter from R.M. Pulsifer
to T. J. Kovach

Dear Dr. Murley

The referenced letter transmitted to Cornmonwealth Edison Company
(CECO) a tuaplemental SER accepting CECO's action on the Station Blackout
Rule for the 3yron and Braidwood Stations. This acceptance was contingent
upon CECO completing revisions to its Emergency Operating Procedures and
training piograms.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the required revisions have
been completed for both the Bymn and Braidwood Stations.

Please address any questions regarding this matter to this office.

Respectfully

u-T . 7
T.W. Sim kin

Nuclear Licensin Administrator

>.

cc: R.M. Pulsifer - NRR
A.H. Hsia - NRR
W. Kropp - Senior Resident, Byron 'n
S. Dupont - Senior Resident, Braidwood U
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